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Congratulations! 

Preschool Graduates and Kindergarten Graduates!

We are so proud of our Pre-K graduates and they are very 
excited to go to Kindergarten! Miss. Chris has done a 
wonderful job preparing the children for Kindergarten 
and they are more than ready!
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Fun Days 

July 1st: Wear Red, White and 
Blue 

July 15th: Tie Dye Day! (BRING 
YOUR WHITE T-SHIRTS) 

July 20th: Wear your Hawaiian 
Gear! 

July25th: Water Balloon Fun 

Water Play 

PLEASE bring a bathing suit 
and towel for each day!  We 
will do water play on warm 
days, multiple times a week.   

SUNSCREEN: Please make 
sure you bring in more 
sunscreen when your child 
runs out-your child’s teacher 
will let you know when they are 
running low! 

LUNCHES 

With the warm weather we are 
going to try to do last minute 
picnics, please try NOT to 
bring heat up lunches!   

ALSO, glass jars/containers are 
NOT allowed in daycares.

NEWSLETTER 
JULY UPDATES
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Transitions 
There are A LOT of transitioning happening within the next few 
weeks and throughout the summer.  

Miss. Michelle and Miss. Bonnie will be going up to the Toddler 
Room in July.

Miss. Jenny will be in the Infant/Toddler Room with the old 
infants moving over!

If your child is transitioning, you will be notified by the teacher 
with a form that you will need to sign to begin the transition.  
Dates are not set in stone just yet, because we have to wait for 
some of the Pre-K children to be done then we will start moving 
the children around.  If you have any questions about transition 
please just ask!
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Vacations 

If your child will be out of 
school, for a vacation 
week or just a day at 

home, please notify their 
teachers! 

HAPPY 
SUMMER! 


